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[ MTRCB MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 94-025,
September 02, 1994 ]

USE THE WORD "REVIEW" INSTEAD OF "CENSORSHIP"

Please be reminded that since we are not a censorship body, the word "Censorship"
should not be used to describe MTRCB fees, fines, etc. The word "Review" should be
used instead.

Please review all forms and documents to make sure this is implemented
immediately.

Thank You.

Adopted: 2 Sept. 1994

(SGD.) ATTY. HENRIETTA S. MENDEZ

Chairman
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